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Google Meet is a virtual tool that allows teachers and students to collaborate in real time using the built-in features 
(camera and microphone) of a Chromebook, iPad, or other device.  Teachers can teach lessons, pose a question for 
discussion, or set up a virtual class activity through the camera or screen sharing, and students can respond and 
participate using the video, audio, and/or online chat feature of Google Meet.  Cameras can be turned off so that only 
voice participation is active, and microphones can be muted when needed. Teachers will also have the option to record 
the session. 

Watch this ​2 minute video tutorial​. 
 

Directions to Share with Students: 
Step 1​: Open the Google Meet link on your calendar invite or the Google Meet link posted in Canvas or your Google 

Classroom. 
Step 2​: Turn your camera off and make sure your microphone is muted. 
Step 3​: Click “Join Now.” 

Google Meet/Hangout Etiquette Guide for Students and Parents 
1. When you enter the Meet/Hangout, mute yourself (if you are not already muted). 
2. When you have a question, type in the textbox and wait for your teacher to call on you. 
3. When you have something to contribute to the class discussion or activity underway, but it is not your turn to 

speak, use the chat feature in the right-hand corner to share your response in writing.  
4. Wait for the teacher to call on you before you unmute yourself and begin speaking.  
5. Only one student should contribute/talk at a time. 
6. Look into the camera when you are speaking. 
7. Stay alert and attentive. Pay attention to your teacher or other students who are speaking so that you can follow 

the discussion or activity and contribute when it is appropriate.  
 

Important Note for Parents/Guardians  
In order for virtual learning to be successful, we must work together so that all students are learning, happy and 
supported by the adults around them. Please remember to be sensitive and considerate of all children in the group. 
Commenting on other students’ behaviors or learning needs is unacceptable. Our teachers will manage student 
behaviors and interactions as they normally do in the classroom on a daily basis. All students have different learning 
needs, and learning online can be easy for some but challenging for others. We have absolute trust in our teachers' 
ability to manage their new online classrooms and only ask that parents/guardians assist by supporting the needs of 
their own child.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher via email. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I1dtcx7QvdTQkMYAVuFfjmTHEwOeh7nY-DMfdM5vFNc/edit?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/2jhTTzFMZkY
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